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Lisa Gibson

Environmental Review Officer
Planning Department

49 South Van Ness Ave, Suite 1400
San Francisco, CA 94103

Dear Ms. Gibson:
On June 29, 2021, Supervisor Mandelman introduced the following legislation as a substitute:

[Health, Business and Tax Regulations Codes - Alternate Water Sources for Non-Potable
Applications]

Ordinance amending the Health Code to 1) lower the threshold, from 250,000 to 100,000 square
feet of gross floor area, for requiring that new buildings be constructed, operated, and maintained
using specified alternate water sources for required non-potable uses; 2) exempt certain
affordable housing projects and property uses from that requirement; 3) require that certain
categories of new buildings use specific sources of nonpotable water for specific purposes; 4)
modify certain administrative review fees; 5) require the payment of excess use charges and
penalties for failure to properly use and maintain alternate water source systems; and 6) the
completion of reports on purified water, recycled water, and Non-potable District Systems;
amending the Business and Tax Regulations Code to update certain annual license fee amounts
for operating alternate water source systems; and affirming the Planning Department’s
determination under the California Environmental Quality Act.

This legislation is being transmitted to you for environmental review.

Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board

By: John Carroll, Assistant Clerk

Public Safety and Neighborhood Services Committee
Attachment

c: Devyani Jain, Deputy Environmental Review Officer
Joy Navarrete, Environmental Planner
Don Lewis, Environmental Planner

Not defined as a project under CEQA Guidelines Sections 15378 and
15060(c)(2) because it would not result in a direct or indirect physical
change in the environment.

07/02/2021 % N zrzrneda





